
Reading with Friends & Family! 
Our rescheduled ‘Date with Family and Friends’ was a success this week as we welcomed in Dads, Mums, 

Grandads and other relatives into the hall. The children enjoyed bonding time whilst reading, spelling and 

playing games. Thank you to those that came along and made the event as heart-warming and special as it 

was.   
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“We loved drawing 
and spending time 
together!” Annalise 

“Familytastic!” 
Ellie McC 

“We loved playing the ‘Yes 
& No’ game and we laughed 
a lot!” Mahid’s dad, Britten 

“We enjoyed playing Hang Man 
with our mum”   Hanna & Skye 

“My favourite part was reading to my children” 
Fatimah & Aseal’s mum, Britten and Elgar 



Attendance this week 

Sparky says “well done!” to Nightingale 
Class, who had the best attendance 

this week with 100%, and to 
Goldsworthy, Lowry, Faraday,    
Nightingale, Redgrave, Holmes,      
Darwin, Newton, Shakespeare,       

Victoria, Churchill and Attenborough 
Classes, who also had high attendance 

this week! 
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Attendance for Monday 23rd - Friday 27th April

Cups For Coins 
Winner! 

Well done to Ewell House 
who had longest length of 
coins last week.   As their  
reward, all the children in that 
House can wear mufti to 
school on Friday next week 
(Friday 4th May). 

 

Wednesday After School Football 
for Reception, Y1 & Y2 

We are really pleased to say that we have been able to secure another 
coach and can now open up the club to more children. 

Priority will be given to those children who had already asked to take 
part but weren’t able to get a place at the start of the term, and other   
places will be allocated after that. 

Please contact Sarah Hutton  in the office if your child is interested, on 
sarah.hutton@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk or tel: 01372 743104 

Thank you! 



 

Needed in the Classrooms 
 

Do you have any spare balls of wool? The Pom Pom Club is running low and would 
love to have some more, all colours welcome! Thank you. 

 

 

The Junior Production team are starting to think about props and costumes for the         
production of Aladdin, which will be coming to a stage near you in July. Do you have 
any of the following: 

 

 Material, big bits or smaller bits, ideally with glittery, vibrant etc patterns, suitable for Aladdin’s 
‘Arabian Nights’ style, which we can have? Everything welcome! 

 Cardboard inners from wrapping paper or kitchen roll (nothing smaller, wrapping paper size is the 
best) 

 Lids from A3 boxes of paper (don’t need A4 size, and only need the lid) 

 

Reception are planning to grow their own beans in CD cases inspired by their upcoming story, 
'Jack and the Beanstalk' . Please can you send in any empty CD cases and bring them into    
Reception or hand them to the office. Thanks for your continued support.  

 

Hayfever and summer cold seasons are now upon us! Please can every family bring 
a box of tissues—it would be greatly appreciated, thank you!  



 

News 

Thankyou 
The children had great fun last Friday in the sunshine making their lines of coins.  We raised a whopping 

£935 and the winning house was Ewell, well done.  Thank you to everyone that participated. 

 

PlayBall Games Nights 

We still have a few spaces for the Infants, on Friday 4th May and the Juniors on Friday 18th May.  Both 
will be running from 4.45 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.  Tickets are £5 and include a drink and snack - see the 

attached booking forms for more information.  Please book asap to guarantee a place. 

 

Summer Fair 

Thank you to the children who designed a great poster for the Summer Fair, there were some smashing 
entries and these were judged by the school council and Miss Gilby.  The winners are Molly Todd from 

Reception, Taylor Charlesworth from Year 1, Evie Thompson from Year 2, Harry Kirk from Year 3, 
Jessie Morrison from Year 4, Olivia Chambers from Year 5 and Dasha Botha from Year 6.  Well done. 
Look out for their winning designs each week in the newsletter from now until the Summer Fair.  This 

week is Molly Todd’s turn from Reception.  Well done Molly. 

 

Don’t forget we’re looking for raffle prize donations, so if you are able to help with that please get in 
touch.  Also, if anyone works for a company who may do fund matching, we’d love to hear from you and 

see if the company will agree to match funds we raise either at the Summer Fair or at other events. 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Fri, 4th May Infant PlayBall Sports Night - 4.45 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.  See Booking Form for 
more information. 

Fri, 18th May Junior PlayBall Sports Night - 4.45 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.  See Booking Form 
for more information. 

Fri, 25th May Bags 4 Schools - details to follow closer to the time. 

Sat, 9th June Hawaiian Summer Fair - 12.00 midday to 3.00 p.m. - More details coming 
up. 

Friends of Southfield Park Primary School 
(Registered Charity No. 1110233) 

 

Follow us on Facebook: Friends of Southfield Park Primary 

Follow us on Twitter: @FoSPPEpsom 

Email us: friends@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 

or drop a note in the Friends’ Postbox by the school office. 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfSouthfieldParkPrimary/
https://twitter.com/FoSPPEpsom
mailto:friends@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk


Well done to our Bright Sparks this week: 

 

  

Phone: 01372 743104                                   Fax: 01372 729436                            Absence Line: 01372 847965 
After school clubs staff: 07824988216                                            E-mail: info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 
Polly Sawyer After school club: 07921 147335 

Reminders for Next Week 

Monday 30th  

Tuesday 1st  

Wednesday 2nd Class photos and Reception and Y6 end of year photos 

Thursday 3rd  

Friday 4th Children in Ewell House can wear mufti 

Britten Aarav Fowdur Elgar Joshua Morrison 

Goldsworthy Ashton Jones Lowry Maia Gelinski 

Faraday Darcey Johnson-Murrell Nightingale Ollie Booth 

Redgrave Cameron Atkins Holmes Daisy Hunter 

Darwin Leon Costar Newton Yashvi Vittalam 

Victoria Jasmine Kendrew Shakespeare Isla Mason 

Churchill Niamh Hasselwander Attenborough Neville Price 

    Bright Sparks 

Ways to help our school budget go further 
School budgets are very tight, and will no doubt get more so. If you don’t have access to a printer please 
simply write the information required (including the trip / event / club title and date) on a piece of paper 
and pop it in an envelope with the money. Items for the Friends can go into black Friends box by the 
school office, while items for the school go into the white box. 

If you don’t have an envelope, just sellotape money to the piece of paper or staple or paper clip notes. 

 

Lost Property 
As per an email sent out earlier this week, the lost property has been on display by the school office. It will 
be dealt with on Monday, with usable school uniform going to the Friends second hand sale, and other     
usable items going to charity. 



Don’t have a printer? Don’t worry—just write the information    
required on a piece of paper and pop it in an envelope with the 

money and into the black Friends box by the school office. 



Don’t have a printer? Don’t worry—just write the information    
required on a piece of paper and pop it in an envelope with the 

money and into the black Friends box by the school office. 




